
KEEPING IN TOUCH WITH MY FAMILY AND FRIENDS

My family and friends can be very
important to me. There are many ways I
can stay in contact with them.

I may want to call them on the phone, or
I can video call with them as well.

I can go to visit my family and friends in
their homes.

My family and friends are also welcome
to come visit me in my home.

Another option is that we can meet in
the community - like at restaurants, or
at events!

Kerry’s Place staff will help me organize
these opportunities, and can also drive
me there. Kerry’s Place will support me
in having contact with my family and
friends in the way that I would like.


